
Donations can be mailed to: 
PO Box 1693 Lewiston, Idaho 83501
www.jacksonpeterwardstrong.com

jacksonpeterwardstrong@gmail.com

On February 20, 2019, Codi Brandt 
and Shelby Ward carried their “overnight 
bag” into the hospital excited for the birth 
of their son.  Jackson Peter Ward was 
born on February 21, 2019, and, shortly 
thereafter, was Life Flighted to Sacred 
Heart in Spokane, Washington. It did not 
take long to learn that despite having just 
given birth, Codi was not a patient, and 
the hospital was unable to provide any 
items needed for her since she was not a 
patient.   Jackson Peter Ward spent all 10 
days of his life in the NICU.  The “overnight 
bag” was inadequate for a 10-day NICU 
stay in another city.

Codi and Shelby created Jackson 
Peter Ward Strong, LCC in loving memory of Jackson Peter 
Ward.  Jackson Peter Ward Strong, LLC is a Lewiston, Idaho 
based non-profit organization benefiting parents with kids in 
a NICU setting.  NICU Survival Kits were created using items 
Codi and Shelby found most useful to them during their 
10-day stay at Sacred Heart. These kits are given strictly to 
parents with children in the NICU who don’t have family around to run to the store.

We plan to continue growing our non-profit and to help us keep our sweet Jackson 
Peter’s memory alive. Looking for businesses to help sponsor boxes and/or to sponsor 
our upcoming events: Mardi Gras at Brock’s on March 10, 2023 and Luau at Lindsey 
Creek on July 27th, 2023. We accept monetary donations and factory sealed 
products for our NICU kits.

THIS BUSINESS IS SUPPORTED BY LOCAL DOLLARS

B U YB U Y
LO CLO C
A LA L ! !! ! Business profile co-sponsored by


